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November / December 2019
Dear Friends,

Here we are again at the end of the year and still ask ourself, "Where did the time go?"

The body seems to say otherwise, because it let's you know you are still pushing it to the
limit....and especially at our age. The Lord has been good to us and we know you prayed for
our health needs....Thanks!

November... had us doing a NW Conference in Oklahoma in the Cherokee country to try
expose the great need for Mission Work and the need for Labourers. The conference went well
as far as the attendance and we did hear a few people say they would start praying for the Lord
to direct them. We did see people saved and the altar call demonstrated the work

and move of the Holy Spirit.

Bob and Charlene Phillips (Missionaries to Washington State) did make that trip with us to
Oklahoma, and after the last service, Charlene had a heart attack and Regina and [ stayed

to help them for a couple of weeks but we had to get back. Bro. Bob had lost his eyesight

back about 6 months ago, so it has been a difficult time for them. He has been relying on

her to help him get around, but now he has to also try and help her. Their children came to
Tulsa to be with them and allowed us to make it home for Thanksgiving. Some of our family
came to the Reservation and we had great time with them.

December...is always a busy time in the year but some of us took time to get to the Spokane
Indian Reservation. Bro. Raymond Johnson and "The Crew" flew up and we did have some good
results. We got a lot of snow and slush to drive through but the meeting was never
hindered because "The Crew" was anticipating God's blessing and He came through, as he

~ always does to those who trust Him.
New works carry a bunch of duties, but everyone did their part to make it work and the
preaching was excellent. The attendance was fine each night and all the helpers did great!
The Tribal Community Building was a great location and plenty of room....the Lord again
took care of the provision for His work!
We have been real busy with all Christmas activities on the Reservation and using every
opportunity to share the Gospel with all we can.

The New Year....we pray, will bring in all of God's blessings and God's favor upon your

family and your Church. ,_’J?
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